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I oppose this because currently the mail in voting system is safe, easy to understand, 

and has a high success rate of voter turnout. A system that is working and is efficient 

should not be aborted due to the current political winds. 

Mail in voting is one of the many things that Oregonians love about this state.   

Changing this is a waste of time, energy, and money. There are more important 

things to focus on fixing.  


